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4th February 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Please find below a link to a questionnaire issued by Midlothian Council to gather your views about the school.  Please complete the survey by FRIDAY 8TH FEBRUARY.  Paper copies are at the School Office if you require one.
Thank you for your continued support.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PrimaryParents2019
Liz Laird

Headteacher
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PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER


0131 271 4670
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